Website Committee Report

March 17, 2024
Chair: Tammie Neumiller

Objective

The objective of the website committee is to review the website, functions, and usefulness of
the website to the members of ABA and provide a better experience for the members online.

Summary

The site has been functioning well overall. We adjusted how meetings are viewed, and how
newsletters look on the website. We are supporting the retreat committee with online
functions for registration and making sure everything works as smoothly as possible.

Goals

Our goals for this next year is to keep the website running smoothly and to adjust how
donations are taken to make it easier for everyone.

Work towards smooth registration online for the in-person retreat for 2024.

If you would like to be a part of the website committee, please send an email to
aba@bwsca.com and let Tammie know to put you on the list.

Completed

We adjusted how the newsletter is displayed online. Will continue to assess and adjust as
necessary.

We fine-tuned the meeting list online. We hope that this makes it easier for members to find
meetings.
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